TRURO HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES TRURO TOWN HALL SELECT BOARD MEETING ROOM OCTOBER 25, 2022



The meeting was called to order at 11:00 am.

Members present were: Marty Thomas, Madelyn Cordeiro, Sallie Tighe,

Rich Wood, and Patricia Wheeler.

The minutes from the last meeting were approved without revision.

It was agreed that the Committee composition will remain unchanged.

Marty will remain as Chair.

Patricia Wheeler will continue as Clerk.

Rich will remain one more year.

Changes to the Human Services charge were approved. (See attachment)

Marty recommended sending out future RFPs electronically. He will discuss this with Noelle. This year we will mail RFPs. Mattie and Marty will be responsible for the mailing.

The proposal solicitation letter was revised. (See attachment)
The due date for RFLis is Friday, December 9.

Our next meeting will be on Monday, December 12, at 1:00pm.

RFLs will be distributed to Committee members.
We will meet again on Monday, December 19 at 1:00pm to allocate funds.
The meeting was adjourned at 12:40pm
Respectfully submitted,
Patricia Wheeler, Recording Secretary